
For 118 years, the Statue of Liberty has served as a beacon 
of hope for immigrants around the world—welcoming the
tired, poor and huddled masses yearning to breathe free.

But not for much longer if Republican leaders in Congress get
their way.

They are trying to use the 9/11 Commission’s recommendations
as an excuse to rush through all kinds of new and 
controversial anti-immigration proposals that will force 
Lady Liberty to turn her back on immigrants across America.

Were these changes proposed by the 9/11 Commission as part
of its recommendations to improve national security?

Not a chance.

In fact, six of the bipartisan Commission’s members, including
its co-chairmen Tom Kean and Lee Hamilton, recently held a
press conference denouncing the anti-immigration proposals
and asking Congress to take them out of the 9/11 bill. 

And they are not alone. Many of the 9/11 victims’ families have
also asked Congress to drop those provisions from the bill.

President Bush and Senators Ben Nighthorse Campbell and
Wayne Allard can help, too.

CALL PRESIDENT BUSH AT 202-456-1414.
CALL SENATORS CAMPBELL AND ALLARD 

AT 1-800-839-5276.   
Ask them to respect the 9/11 Commission’s 

recommendations—and keep the 
anti-immigration amendments out of the 9/11 bill.
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